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September 2010 Emergency Medical Services 
Certification (Form H3038) Valid for CHIP Perinatal 
Program Despite Misprint 
Information posted September 9, 2010 

The Emergency Medical Services Certification form (Form H3038) from September 2010 
contains a misprint; however, this form is valid and may be used by providers who 
participate in the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) Perinatal Program. 

The Emergency Medical Services Certification form (Form H3038) will be updated, and 
providers will be notified when the updated form is available. 

For more information, call the TMHP Contact Center at 1-800-925-9126. 


